Transportation 9/7/2020

The Livingston Co Schools Transportation Department is excited to be back to school. After one week the routes have run fairly smooth considering all the changes. The parents seem to have adjusted very well and they are making sure their child gets picked up on the correct days.

The bus garage has been the talk of the town over the past few weeks as transportation staff have been working diligently to give the old tired building a facelift. A fresh coat of grey paint with some red trim has brought our tired building to life.

Sincerely,
Sue Campbell
Transportation Department